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MINISTRY 0F COMMERCE AND INDUSTRY

REPUBLIC 0F KOREA

SEOUL, KOREA

March 25, 1978

Mr. C. D. Arthur
Director-General
Office of Special Import Policy
Department of Industry, Trade and Commerce
Ottawa, Canada

Dear Mr. Arthur:

I refer to Paragraph 14 of the bilateral textile agreement initialled on March 25,
1978 and would like to inform you that it is the intention of the Korean Government to
continue to use the Certificate of Export Recommendation (copy attached) currently
in use for the remainder of 1978 for those items to be restrained for 1978.

Sincerely,

CHIN SHIK NOH
Director-General
Bureau of International
Trade Promotion


